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 St Ronan’s National School 

Phone: 014573653

Website: www.stronans.ie    Email: info@stronans.ie
	This Term

Welcome to the Easter bumper edition of the school newsletter! Enjoy the Easter holidays and we look forward to welcoming you back on Monday the 29th of April.

	6th class
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6th Class had a great day exploring the artifacts in the GPO Museum and hearing all about The Easter Rising of 1916.
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We also enjoyed our trip to Croke Park, we learned a huge amount about GAA and the history of this wonderful stadium. 
	5th class

Mr. Sweeney's 5th class have been learning about the life cycle of the chicken, they patiently waited for 21 Days for their baby chicks to hatch. Well done everybody.
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Fifth class visited the DSPCA in Rathfarnham. They had a lovely morning learning about animal welfare and the work of DSPCA. They were also introduced to the many dogs, cats, goats, pigs and horses living there.

	4th Class
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 Fourth Class have been learning their lines and putting huge effort into rehearsing ‘The Passion of the Christ’ play. Their final performance in the church was excellent. Well done to all the teachers and students. 
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3rd Class
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Third class have been learning about the Maori's in history and have been making Maori masks for art. The class also did a dramatisation about life as a Maori. 
Now that it is getting a bit better outside, we have also been doing some orienteering in the yard for PE.
We also took part in a great music workshop based on looking after the environment.
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Green School
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The Green School Committee are very busy working towards their Global Citizenship, Litter and Waste Flag. The committee are now collecting raw food waste every Friday to compost in the school wormery. The Clean and Green Team, as well as some students from Fifth class, have been busy planting new flowers and cleaning up the garden area in the Main School Area.


	2nd Class
28 children from 2nd class made their First Confession on Wednesday the 3rd of April. Preparations are well under way for the 1st Holy Communion on the 18th of May.
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	St. Patricks Day 
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Another great St. Patrick’s Day Parade and Concert this year. Well done everyone.


	1st Class

First class have been learning about Spring. We have planted beans, learned about the lifecycle of a frog and got the chance to cuddle some brand new baby chicks.
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	Cross Country
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St Ronan’s cross country running squad has been busy with three races in the South Dublin County council series since Christmas. Our runners have been fantastic, everyone trying their very best (not to mention the exemplary behaviour on race days) - We are so proud of them! The finals will be in Corkagh Park on Thursday 16th May.


	Senior Infants

We have enjoyed Wellbeing week in school and we have taken part in yoga and meditation.
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Senior Infants made some fantastic masks.
	Parent Classes

‘Cooking for parents’ - with Samantha Wade starts 2nd May for 6 weeks, forms to be given out in the new term. 

English Classes continue with Dolores Harrington on Tuesdays and Wednesdays until the summer. 

‘Parenting while Separated’ – 8 week course starts Thursday 2nd May in Les Building, Bawnogue. Contact Anita in Deansrath Family Centre for details on 0868445357.

‘Play and Talk’ – 4 week class for a small group of babies (9-14 months) and their mams/dads. This course helps parents to develop their child’s communication skills. Starts Tuesday 2nd of April. Contact edeegan@archways.ie
If you are interested in attending any of these classes, you can also contact Ms. Tully in Room 23– 086 0420896. Also see parent’s notice board in the school lobby. 

	Junior Infants
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Junior Infants are learning about the fire station and doing a great job working for the fire brigade!
	Thank you to all of the Teachers, staff, boys and girls for all of their hard work this term. The people who work and learn in St Ronan’s all contribute to the wonderful atmosphere we have in our school. Every time we have a visitor through our door, they remark on the wonderfully positive vibe there is in our school. Thank you to the parents also, as it is your children who make us so proud. Enjoy your Easter Holidays and we’ll see you all safe and sound on 29th April.

Le grá agus meas, 

Mary FitzGerald, Principal
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